
Appendix C 

 
From: Tina Young  
Sent: 05 April 2022 12:53 
 To: Licensing Shared Email  
 Subject: Delaneys extended license  

  

Sent from my iPhone 

To whom it may concern, 

  

I’m just writing to voice my approval for the extended license at Delaney’s restaurant, I feel 
having the extra time will help with dinners not having to rush there meal and be able able to 
enjoy the evening more. 

  

Yours sincerely  

Tina pilbeam 

 


